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SEPTEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER 
 

Sartori Elementary 
Sartori.Elementary@RentonSchools.us  

 

Hello Sartori Families! 

Thank you for your support during our first week of school. We have 
“visited” many classrooms. It is fun to see students and teachers engaged 
in learning. We have had a lot of families reach out to share their 
experiences with us. Please continue to keep in communication with your 
classroom teacher with any needs that may arise.  

A few reminders:  

• Please be sure your student attends their Zoom session. This is a 
great opportunity for us to continue to grow our community and for 
students to socialize. We would like to encourage families to “step 
away” at this time, so the students are engaged with their class.  

• Supply Pick-up is every other Wednesday from 11-12:30PM. 
Please look for additional information from your classroom teacher.   

• Sept. 21st from 6-7:30PM. This will be a webinar. Look for 
details soon.  

Again, thank you very much for your participation and feedback during 

our launch. At Sartori, we are Belonging & Growing our Identity. 

Together we SOAR!!! 

 

Will your student be accessing in-home learning while with a 

childcare provider, family, friend, or neighbor? 

Along with family members, many other caring individuals will be 

supporting student learning as we start the school year fully remote. 

Regular communication between school, home, and childcare 

environment promotes a holistic approach to supporting students in 

remote learning. Please help keep caregivers informed by: 

• Forwarding them district and school communications 
• Encouraging them to check the district website and 

Facebook page 
• Please continue to watch your teacher’s Seesaw page. At 

Sartori, we use Seesaw as our two-way communication. 
Reminder: Seesaw can be translated into many different 
languages. If you speak a language other than English, try 
the translation feature.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

SEPTEMBER 8 

First Day of Kindergarten 

SEPTEMBER 9 @ 11AM – 1PM 

Together We SOAR II Event 

Drive Thru Back to School Meet & 

Greet/Pick up Supplies, 

Chromebooks, Yearbooks 

SEPTEMBER 21 @ 6-7:30PM 

Curriculum Night 

 

 

  

ATTENDANCE 

Hello Ravens! Attendance is being 
taken daily just like if you came to 
school. If for any reason you can’t 
attend, please email me @ 
sartori.attendance@rentonschools.us 
to let me know. If you need a pre-
arranged absence for your student, 
please email me for the form to be 
approved.  

 

mailto:Sartori.Elementary@RentonSchools.us
https://www.rentonschools.us/learning-and-teaching/2020-2021-school-year
https://www.facebook.com/RentonSchoolDistrict/
mailto:sartori.attendance@rentonschools.us
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MORE IMPORTANT NEWS 

SKYWARD FAMILY ACCESS  

Skyward is an important tool families can use to access student 

information. Skyward Family Access is a web-based component of our 

student database management system (Skyward) and provides parents 

real-time access to their student(s) information. Parents can see and 

update basic information like: 

• address 

• telephone number, (including adding cell number for text messages 

from schools/district) 

• emergency contact information, and 

• complete/submit a free/reduced meal application, attendance 

information, and immunization history. 

If you have never accessed Skyward before, please use the link to visit the 

Skyward Family Access page. Click the “Forgot your Login/Password?” link 

and then use the email address linked to your student’s school to have a link 

sent to your email for instructions to access.  

 

News About Breakfast & Lunch 

The District will continue free meal service through December 31st, 2020. 

The US Dept of Agriculture has announced it has extended the free meal 

program through the end of the calendar year. Breakfast and lunch will 

continue to be served on Mondays and Wednesdays from 11am to 

12:30pm. We ask that you pre-order by using the form here under 

Breakfast & Lunch Meals at School. If your family qualifies for Free & 

Reduced lunch, please be sure to complete the online form here in order to 

receive meals at no cost once the district begins to charge for breakfast and 

lunch, as well as to qualify for other helpful benefits as well.    

 

 

HELPFUL LINKS 

Visit the For Families tab on the Sartori 
website for helpful links to: 

• Instructional Schedules 

• How to access remote 
learning  

• Student technology resources 

• iReady assessment info 

• ELL resources 

• Renton School District 
reopening plan 

• Skyward Family Access 

 

 

https://www.rentonschools.us/learning-and-teaching/2020-2021-school-year
https://www.rentonschools.us/departments/nutrition-services-warehouse/meal-applications
https://sartori.rentonschools.us/for-families/in-home-learning

